
Nov. Dates  

 
Lifetouch Photos  
 

Skills Manitoba 

Trades & Technology 

presentation Gr. 6 

@RDPC A.M.  
 

Immunizations P.M.  

Gr. 6 and 8  
 

DPAC meeting @ 7PM  
 

Macõs Fuel Up 
 

Remembrance Day 

Assembly @ 10:45 A.M.  
 

Student Involved Con-

ferences  -  NO 

SCHOOL K  -  8 
 

Report Card Writing  

NO SCHOOL ñAM 

ONLY  
 

DW Assembly 9 A.M  
 

 

1st  
 

2nd  
 

 

 

 

6th  

 
 

6th  
 

9th  
 

10th  

 
 

15th  

 

 
 

20th  

 
 

 

30th  

  
 

 

Dec. Dates   

DPAC Mtg @ 7 P.M.  
 

DW Christmas       

Concert @ RDPC 

Letkemann Theatre @ 

6:30 PM  
 

Special Assembly @ 

2:30 
 

Early Dismissal @ 2:30  

and report cards        

available on line  
 

Winter Break Begins  

NO SCHOOL  K  -  8 

4th  
 

19th  

 
 

 

 

 

 

21st  

 
 

22nd  
 

 

 

25th  

  
  

We would like to remind our parents 

of the importance in calling the 

school to advise of a childõs absence 

from class , especially with the colder weather upon us.    

The safety of our students is of the utmost importance and it also 

helps to maintain accurate attendance information for your childõs 

records.  If we do not receive a phone call or a note, our School  

Messenger phone system will start calling all students marked     

absent at 9:30 A.M. and 1:30 P.M.  The order of calling starts with 

the home number & will continue with all phone numbers on file for 

parents, guardians and all emergency contacts.  

(For parents of students in Grades 7 thru 8, if you receive an        

absence call or email reporting of your child missing òperiod 3ó it is 

in reference to shops class at RDPC.  The same message above for 

students in Grades 6 thru 8 for an absence in òperiod 9ó refers to 

your child missing band or choir at RDPC.)   

 We thank you for your help!  

! ōƛƎ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ 
ǿƘƻ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ¢ŜǊǊȅΩǎ wǳƴ ŦƻǊ ŀ /ǳǊŜ ōȅ 
ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ ƛƴ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΩǎ 

ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴΗ   
 

5ŜŜǊǿƻƻŘ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ Ϸурр ǘƻǿŀǊŘǎ ŎŀƴŎŜǊ       
ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘ ƛƴ /ŀƴŀŘŀΦ  ¢ŜǊǊȅ CƻȄ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ǎƻ 
ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ 5ǊŀƎƻƴǎ ǿƘƻ ōǊƻǳƎƘǘ ƛƴ    
Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ Ƙƛǎ ŘǊŜŀƳΗ  

 

 
Family and friends are welcome to 

join us for our Remembrance Day  

Assembly on  

November 10th, 2017 at 10:45.  

 

òThe Bragginõ Dragonó 
 

Headline News  

 

Connecting school to home! 
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              Deerwood Library will be having their Fall Book Fair  

November 15 & 16:  9am ð 4 pm  

Proceeds from the book sale will go towards books for the 

library.  

Donõt forget to put your name in the draw to win $25 in books 

for your family as well as $25 in books for your childõs     

classroom.  

See you soon!  

Mrs. Beck   

If you have not already done so, please take a   

�P�R�P�H�Q�W���W�R���U�H�Y�L�H�Z���\�R�X�U���F�K�L�O�G�·�V���G�H�P�R�J�U�D�S�K�L�F���V�K�H�H�W��
(golden) that was sent home in September.  These 

forms are sent home at the beginning of every 

school year to ensure we have current and         

updated contact information on file.  In the event 

that your child is not well or we need to touch 

base, it is important that we are able to make a connection with 

home.  Follow the instructions at the top of the form, sign and 

return to the office as requested.   
 

If you have already done so, thank you.  If you have misplaced 

the form and require a new one to be sent home, please let me 

know.  

Parents & Visitors, 
PLEASE report to 
the office anytime 

you are in the     
building!   

 

The safety of our 
students is up to all 

of us!  

 The Junior High volleyball season is in 

full swing.  Schedules can be found on 

the Deerwood website by clicking on the                               

Students/Phys. Ed link.   

The tournament is scheduled for Nov. 

24th and 25th at RDPC.      
 

Come out and cheer on our Dragons!  

Homeless Shelter Tour 2017 
 

�0�U�����/�D�Q�G�H�U�·�V���*�U�D�G�H�����V�L�[���F�O�D�V�V���Z�R�X�O�G���O�L�N�H���W�R��
thank everyone who contributed to our   
Homeless Shelter Project.  The $64.10 (in   
Canadian Tire Money) that we raised, enabled 
our class to purchase socks and underwear for 
the clients of the homeless shelter.  The project 
also made the class aware of different levels of 
our society and their place in it.  Thanks again.  
Mr. Landers 

                                              �³�7�+�(���%�5�$�*�*�,�1�¶���'�5�$�*�2�1�´��������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������      PAGE 2 

Please remember to collect can 
tabs at home, school & work as the 

staff and students of Deerwood 
School continue to help raise    
�P�R�Q�H�\���W�K�U�R�X�J�K���W�K�H���´�7�D�E�V���I�R�U��

�:�K�H�H�O�F�K�D�L�U�V�µ���S�U�R�J�U�D�P���L�Q���D�Q���H�I�I�R�U�W��
to help purchase wheelchairs for 

those in need.   
This program has been so          

successful over the last 19 years 
because of each and every one of 
you!  Please drop your tabs off at 
the office & we will forward them 

to Winnipeg!  


